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April 17, 2020 
 
Dear parents, 
 
As you have very likely heard, Governor Cuomo has extended school closures in New York State 
through, at least, May 15th, 2020. 
 
At this point, the daily instructional routine of our system of remote instruction is familiar and 
consistent for students.  Please encourage them to continue to work diligently on their daily 
assignments, as participation and engagement are central to the pass/fail grading system which is 
currently in-place, and because staying current with the curriculum will best position them for future 
academic success. 
 
Our technical support system seems to be working well, and students and parents should avail 
themselves of these resources, which can be accessed through the district’s website 
(www.plattscsd.org). 
 
Whether we will be returning to regular school following May 15th, and what instruction will look 
like at that time, are not yet known.  We will keep you abreast of any subsequent executive orders 
from the Governor, or guidance from the State Education Department. 
 
For now, please stay safe and comfortable. 
 
Best, 
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Superintendent of Schools 
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